
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, it is spring time! We are looking forward to being able to spend some time outside in 
the nice weather! 

Reminders 

- Agendas are an important communication tool between home and school. Parents can 
use it to let us know about appointments, illness, and anything else that might affect 
your child in school. The school uses them to inform parents about what students are 
learning at school, behaviour, upcoming events, etc. Please check your child’s agenda 
each day to ensure you’re up to date with school news. Thank you to those parents who 
already do so. 

- With the weather getting warmer, that means that our playground is about to turn into 
a giant puddle! Please send an extra pair of socks to school in case they get wet 
throughout the day! Rubber boots would be a good idea as well! 

Important Dates 

April 18th – Good Friday 

April 21st & 22nd – No School 

Leprechaun Traps 

For Science, the Early Years used the design process to plan and build a trap to catch a 
leprechaun. They worked hard on their designs but the leprechaun still stole all their gold and 
escaped! 

Pi Day π 

The Middle Years and High Schoolers celebrated Pi day with some tasty Pie and board games! 

 



Kickin it Math 

The Early Years class has been working hard to earn all of their belts in 
Kickin it Math. Grades 2 – 4 have almost all finished addition and are 
switching to subtraction. The Grade 4’s and 5’s are almost all done 
multiplication and have moved onto division. This program promotes fact 
fluency and helping the students learn their math facts by heart!  

 

 


